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Room Doors!
We have groups of
volunteers coming
in throughout the
next few weeks to
decorate the doors

in the house,
including the doors

on the 2nd floor,
with festive

decorations.  We
hope you enjoy the
holiday trimmings!

Craft Corner!
This Tuesday at

noon we will have
ornaments

available to help
decorate in the

kitchen!  
No need for any
crafting or art

experience!  Join
us for fun as we
craft and learn

together.

CHRISTMAS SEASON!
WE HAVE LOTS OF ACTIVITIES
AND EXTRA VOLUNTEERS FOR

THE HOLIDAY SEASON.  WE
HOPE YOU’LL JOIN US FOR AS

MANY ACTIVITIES AS
POSSIBLE SO THAT WE CAN

SHOW OUR VOLUNTEERS AND
DONORS HOW IMPORTANT

THESE THINGS ARE FOR THE
HOUSE!

Christmas Party
December 8th

5:30pm-8:00pm
We will be having a Christmas party for all

families at the house on December 8th! Our board
members as well as their families will be present

as well. We will have volunteers hosting
gingerbread house making stations, pizza, and

Santa and Mrs. Claus will even be here! If you’re
staying with us, we hope you’ll make plans to be

at the party.

EdVenture Sensory Santa Night
Wednesday, December 6th 

Thursday, December 7th
Friday, December 8th

5:30pm-7:30pm
Experience the joy of EdVenture in a sensory-friendly

environment, specially designed to cater to
individuals with sensory sensitivities.  Admission is

completely FREE with advanced registration.

http://edventure.org/sensorynights/

Trans-Siberian Orchestra
The Ghosts of Christmas Past

Colonial Life Arena
Friday, December 8th
3:00pm and 7:30pm

Celebrate the sounds of the season
and $1 from every ticket sold will be
donated to Ronald McDonald House

Charities!


